Carson, Megan

From: Doug Siler <doug.siler@gibson-thomas.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Carson, Megan

Cc: Callie Krueger; Patrick Karnash; robert.simcik@tetrattech.com; Diane Dominick
Subject: Sunoco Pennsylvania Pipeline Project within Hempfield Township (Hempfield Township

Plan No. 20160372)

Megan,

| do not have any technical comments on the above referenced land disturbance plan. However, as per §72-14.F(1) of
the Hempfield Township Code, a bond in the amount of 25% of the project’s construction cost will need to be posted to
guarantee site stabilization and restoration. The construction cost does not need to include the cost of the gas line
installation itself but it should include all E&SC BMPs, storm water runoff control BMPs and site restoration measures
within the Township of Hempfield. Please provide an itemized construction cost for these. This cost estimate can either
be an engineer’s estimate of probable cost or a contractor’s quote.

Also, please provide a letter of approval of the E&SC plan from the PA DEP upon your receipt of it. Once | receive these
items, | will send the Township my letter of consistency with the Township Stormwater Management and Land
Disturbance Activity Ordinance.

Thank you,
Doug

Douglas P. Siler, P.E.

Phone: 724-539-8562

Fax: 724-539-3697

Cell: 724-875-8077
doug.siler@gibson-thomas.com
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